
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS PRESENTS  
All the staff would like to say a very big thank you for the gifts and good wishes they received this 
Christmas.  They were very much appreciated. 

 
 
CLUBS 
Chill Club will be held on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 3.30pm to 6pm. As usual, please book a 
week in advance. We have had a request for Monday Chill Club to be reinstated and we would be more 
than happy to do so. However, we would need a minimum of 3 children to cover the cost of staffing. Please 
let Mrs Metcalfe know if you are interested. All clubs will commence from Monday 9th January.  
 
Monday – ICT Club 3.30pm – 4.30pm  -  £2 
Tuesday – Sports Club 3.30pm 4.30pm  - foc 
Wednesday  - Multi Skills Club 3.30pm – 4.45pm  - £2 
Thursday – Games Club – 3.30pm – 4.30pm  - £2 
Friday – Art Club – 3.30pm to 4.30pm.  - £2 

 
 
FOSS 
FOSS are organising another Quiz and Curry night on Friday January 27th at 7pm. This will be held in the 
Village Hall and tickets are £5 for an adult and £2.50 per child, to cover the cost of hiring the hall. This 
event is been held as a social event and not as a fundraiser, so do come along and enjoy an assortment of 
homemade curries and a general knowledge quiz. Tickets are available from the office.   Please let your 
friends and families know. 

 
 
STUDENTS 
This term we have a final placement student, from York St John University, in Class 3.  Her name is Ella 
Dobson and we hope you will all make her feel at home.   
The first year students will return shortly to Class 1. 
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MONTHLY ACCOUNTS 
As December was a short month for school, December charges will be added to January 2017 accounts. 

 
              

2016 KEY STAGE TWO PERFORMANCE TABLES 
We were extremely pleased and proud to read the results in the Gazette & Herald newspaper printed on 
28th December 2016. 
If you have not already seen the newspaper here is the link 
URL: http://www.gazetteherald.co.uk/news/14989784.School  
Click on View Gallery and select the second slide. 
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